Here is the latest information about the 2020 Census. The Census Bureau is working with partners across the United States to identify critical locations and host Mobile Questionnaire Assistance (MQA). Possible locations include grocery stores and markets, houses of worship before and after services, community festivals, public transit hubs, libraries, community centers, and other sites. 

The Mobile Response Initiative proposes to incorporate the use of technology to provide readily accessible ways for people to respond to the Census. Starting July 14th, Census representative will be available to attend events and assist the public respond to the Census.

Can we schedule an MQA event at your location? Our trained representatives have an iPad that they can use at your event. However, if you have computers available, it can also speed up the process, and the public will be more likely to complete the questionnaire. Trained Census representatives are available to assist you and our Community. We will follow all the health guidelines imposed by the CDC.
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 Please connect with me to schedule an event  Phone: 716-861-1075 and email: jesus.paesch@2020census.gov


Jesus Paesch
Partnership Specialist
New York Regional Census Center
Field Division
U.S. Census Bureau

Census Mobile Phone: 716-861-1075
Email: jesus.paesch@2020census.gov


